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OMB publishes proposed revisions to 2 CFR Part 200 

Public comment period closes March 23, 2020 

The Office of Management and Budget is proposing to revise sections of Title 2 of the Code of Federal Regu-

lations (CFR) Subtitle A-OMB Guidance for Grants and Agreements. The proposed revisions are limited in 

scope to support implementation of the President's Management Agenda, Results-Oriented Accountability for 

Grants Cross-Agency Priority Goal (Grants CAP Goal) and other administration priorities; implementation of 

statutory requirements and alignment of 2 CFR with other authoritative source requirements; and clarifications 

of existing requirements in particular areas within 2 CFR. These proposed revisions are intended to reduce 

recipient burden, provide guidance on implementing new statutory requirements, and improve Federal finan-

cial assistance management, transparency, and oversight.  The public comment period closes March 23, 2020. 

Federal Register notice: https://www.govinfo.gov/content/pkg/FR-2020-01-22/pdf/2019-28524.pdf  

Additional information: https://www.performance.gov/CAP/grants/  

ADOA General Accounting Office summary of proposed changes to Uniform Guidance 

The Arizona Department of Administration General Accounting Office (GAO) has prepared a summary of the 

proposed changes and the potential impact to state agencies.  Some of the proposed changes summarized by 

GAO include revisions to Federal awarding agency and pass-through entity reporting thresholds, increasing 

the flexibility for federal agencies to terminate federal awards, CFDA number definition changes, replacement 

of DUNS numbers, clarification regarding subaward audit findings, changes to closeout requirements and 

changes affecting indirect cost rates. Other changes are noted as well.  
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Federal government preparing for transition from DUNS numbering system  

Last year, the U.S. General Services Administration announced it would replace the Dun & Brad-

street’s DUNS numbering process with a new system.  GSA has published an online clearing-

house of information regarding the transition to the Unique Entity Identifier (UEI). The standard for 

the new Unique Entity Identifier has been published in the Federal Register.  GSA chose to have 

the new, non-proprietary identifier both requested in and generated by SAM.gov to reduce the bur-

den of change; the government and entities will transition from using the DUNS number only once, 

even if in the future a different entity validation service provider is selected. The clearinghouse 

provides information about the updated UEI/EVS technical specifications for interfacing systems.     

Likewise, Grants.gov has published updates regarding the transition from the DUNS number to 

the Unique Entity Identifier (UEI) within the Grants.gov system. 
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eCivis training videos available online 

GFR has developed a series of eCivis user training videos to help 

users understand how eCivis is used to research, apply for and man-

age grants. These videos are specific to Arizona grant managers and 

cover specific tasks. The videos align with the eCivis User Guides 

and are posted with the guides online. More videos are coming soon. 

Grants management friendly reminders 

Please remember that only GFR staff can add the SAI number to 

your contracts and accounts tab in eCivis. GFR staff conducts quality 

control once a grant is in award stage to minimize the interface errors 

between eCivis and the AFIS/GLM system. If you have questions, 

please contact GFR staff at GFR@azdoa.gov.  

Friendly reminder: please send all emails to support@ecivis.com, not 

to individual eCivis support representatives. The inbox is consistent-

ly monitored and a support rep will respond to your queries. 

State of the Grants Reports have been successfully delivered to 

over 40 agencies. The next round of reports will be delivered by June 

30, 2020. Please reach out with any questions, or if you would like to 

learn more about how to reduce your agency findings, via email to 

GFR@azdoa.gov.  
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Please use eCivis to 

solicit grants; APP 

is used for contracts 

State policy (SAAM 70.05) 

mandates that “grants shall 

be established in eCivis.” 

Only eCivis or an agency’s 

legacy grants management 

solution may be utilized for 

soliciting grant applications. 

Please note: Grant program 

managers are not permitted 

to use procurement sys-

tems such as the Arizona 

Procurement Portal (APP) 

for grant solicitations. APP 

is used for contracts. 

Agency FY21 subrecipient monitoring plans due by May 31  

The Office of Grants and Federal Resources (GFR) is requesting annual sub-

recipient monitoring plans of all state agencies who sub-award grant funding 

in order to complete a Statewide Audit Clearinghouse and reduce the state’s 

Annual Single Audit Report findings, as they pertain to grants. The agencies’ 

plans are required under GFR’s annual statewide monitoring plan, based on 

provisions included in Uniform Guidance §200.331 and as authorized under 

Arizona Executive Order (EO) 2013-09. The plan helps ensure state agencies 

are monitoring at least 10 percent of their open grants. The policy, included in 

the Grant Management Manual (GMM) Grantor (Section 8.2.1), applies to all 

state agencies that grant funding to subrecipients. For agencies that don’t 

have a monitoring plan, a template is available on GFR’s online Subrecipient 

Monitoring Resources page. 

State agencies can request GFR to provide further training and technical as-

sistance on developing an agency subrecipient monitoring plan, including us-

ing the AGA Risk Assessment Tool and utilizing best practices and judgment 

on scoring methodologies. Send email to GFR@azdoa.gov or call GFR Com-

pliance Manager Veronica Peralta at 602-542-7537.  
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